
Le Phare Family Survey Findings - October 2022

School Council received 26 responses to our survey (down from 49 the previous year)

65% were excited to return to school in person! (up from 51% last year)
Another 35% were optimistic but cautious. About 7% felt uneasy/nervous.

A sense of community involvement improved from the year before!
Sept 2021 vs Oct 2022

A full 100% wanted to attend in-person events to get involved in the community! Yay!

Most families have a great experience at Le Phare!

We saw excellence in proximity/transportation to the
school and in equity and inclusion, like last year.

Communication with teachers saw a big improvement
since last year!

The greatest areas for improvement were:
help with bullying and health and safety/COVID

(differing from last year, when communication was a
bigger concern)

Many families wanted to attend
events, especially theMonster Mash and the Spring Picnic.

These events build community, and raise funding.

What should Council spend its money on?

Your priorities for Council spending remain: literacy, math/STEM, French, outdoor learning.
Staff appreciation and music/arts were higher this year than last year.

One barrier to joining Council remained a lack of time/energy, but this was down to 55% from 80% the previous year.
About 45% wanted to provide input through forms and surveys. And 30% just wanted to learn more.

YOUR VOICE: What would your family most like us to help with?

🥰

Thanks for your input!
These results have been discussed with Principals and offer a guide to your School Council.


